
MILWAUKEE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

MEMORANDUM       MAY 15, 2008 
 

TO:  ALDERMEN AND ALDERWOMAN 

   

FROM: DEPUTY INSPECTOR MARY HOERIG 
  INTERGOVERNMENTAL SERVICES DIVISION 

 

SUBJECT: 2007 CEASEFIRE TASK FORCE STATISTICS 

 

 The Milwaukee Police Department appeared before the Public 
Safety Committee on May 8, 2008 to request acceptance of additional 

funding for the Ceasefire Task Force.  The Common Council had 

approved the original funding some time back. 

 

 During the committee meeting, a request was made that committee 
members receive statistics regarding this initiative in an effort to 

determine its successfulness. 

 

 The following are statistics from the 2007 Ceasefire Task Force: 
 

 Cases reviewed by Ceasefire Task Force   404 

 

 Firearms recovered by MPD     983 

 

 Number of persons charged   291 

 

State misdemeanor      99 

State felony      164 
Federal felony       43 

 

 No processed       53 

 

 Cases referred for other prosecution    17 
 

 Cases pended for further review    43 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


